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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

Freedom of Information request reference number: 7049.1 

Date of response: 21 December 2022 

Request: 

The LFB said in the introduction to the Operational Response Report (ORR) version 0.7, which was published on 
the Grenfell Tower Inquiry website on 30 October 2019: 

"This seventh version of the report (version 0.7) covers the period from when the Brigade received the first call to 
the Grenfell Tower fire up to 08:11:16 on 14 June 2017. Over the coming months it is planned that there will be a 
number of further versions of this report published in the same format. This will culminate in a final report (volume 
1.0) that will cover the period from the first call to the fire at 00:54:29 to 08:11:16 on the 14 June 2017. Please 
note that after further investigation and in receipt of feedback from the firefighters that attended the incident we 
have made several amendments to version 0.1, version 0.2 , version 0.3a, version 0.4, version 0.5 and version 0.6 
which are listed at the end of the report under 'Document Amendments." 

A search of the Grenfell Inquiry website suggests that only versions 0.1, 0.2 and 0.7 of Operational Response 
Report have so far been published. Can LFB please provide the following information: 

1. Will versions 0.3a, 0.4, 0.5 and 0.6 of the ORR be published?
2. Have versions 0.8, 0.9 and 1.0 been produced?
3. If ‘yes’ when they be published?
4. If ‘no’ is it the intention of the LFB to designate version 0.7 as the final version of the ORR?
5. If so, on what grounds has this decision been taken?
6. It appears from the GTI website that Version 0.7 was completed on 7 February 2019 but not published until 30
October 2019. What was the reason for the delay in publication?

Response: 

Please see my response to your queries in turn below: 

1. Will versions 0.3a, 0.4, 0.5 and 0.6 of the ORR be published?

The Grenfell Tower Inquiry (GTI) are responsible for choosing which documents are published on their website 
so the LFB do not hold this information. 

2. Have versions 0.8, 0.9 and 1.0 been produced?

Our General Counsel’s Department have confirmed there was not a version 0.8 or 0.9 of the ORR. The final version of 
the report has been produced and that is Volume 1 version 1.0 

3. If ‘yes’ when they be published?

We have disclosed Volume 1 version 1.0 to GTI.  We do not know when they will publish  a copy. 

4. If ‘no’ is it the intention of the LFB to designate version 0.7 as the final version of the ORR?

N/A (please see answer to question 2). 

https://www.grenfelltowerinquiry.org.uk/
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5. If so, on what grounds has this decision been taken?  
 

N/A (please see answer to question 2). 
 
6. It appears from the GTI website that Version 0.7 was completed on 7 February 2019 but not published until 30 
October 2019. What was the reason for the delay in publication?  
 
The Grenfell Tower Inquiry (GTI) are responsible for choosing which documents are published on their website 
so the LFB do not hold this information. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this 
process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.grenfelltowerinquiry.org.uk/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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